
 

January 31, 2022 
 
 
 
City of Camas Department of Community Development 
616 NE 4th Avenue 
Camas, WA  98607 
 
 
 
Re:  Request for Early Notice of DS, Camas Station Site Plan and Short Plat SEPA Review 
 
 
On behalf of the applicant, MAJ Pasco, LLC, we would like to request early notice as allowed 
under WAC 197-11-350 if the City of Camas believes a Determination of Significance is likely for 
this project.  The applicant may wish to clarify or change features of this project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael Roy Odren, RLA 
Landscape Architect, Land Use Planner 
Associate Principal 
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